
A417MissingLink@highwaysengland.co.uk

www.highwaysengland.co.uk/a417-missing-link 

0300 123 5000

Highways England has made some changes to their design to 
upgrade the A417 Missing Link, a three-mile stretch of single  
lane carriageway between the Brockworth bypass and Cowley 
roundabout in Gloucestershire that causes many problems for  
road users. 

Have your say
We would like to hear your views on our proposals and are holding a public 
consultation between 13 October 2020 and 12 November 2020. 

You can find out more and respond to our consultation by visiting our web page, 
emailing or calling us.
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